
Bank of Hawaii Corporation Conference Call to Discuss Second Quarter 2017 Financial Results

July 5, 2017

Honolulu, July 05, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Bank of Hawaii Corporation (NYSE: BOH) will release second quarter 2017 financial results on
Monday, July 24, 2017 before the market opens and hold its quarterly conference call at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Daylight Time (8:00 a.m. Hawaii Time) on
the same day.

The call will be accessible via teleconference and via the investor relations link of Bank of Hawaii Corporation's website, www.boh.com. The toll-free
number is 1 (844) 543-5235 in the United States and 1 (703) 318-2209 for international callers. Use the pass code “Bank of Hawaii” to access the call.
A replay will be available for one week beginning approximately 11:00 a.m. Hawaii Time on Monday, July 24, 2017. The replay number is 1 (855)
859-2056 in the United States and 1 (404) 537-3406 from international locations. Enter the pass code 47737328 when prompted. Participants can also
dial 1 (800) 585-8367 to access the replay. In addition, a replay will be available on the Company's website, www.boh.com.

Bank of Hawaii Corporation is an independent regional financial services company serving businesses, consumers and governments in Hawaii,
American Samoa and the West Pacific. The Company's principal subsidiary, Bank of Hawaii, was founded in 1897.

Contact:

Investor/Analyst Inquiries:

Cindy Wyrick, 808-694-8430

cindy.wyrick@boh.com

Media Inquiries:

Stafford Kiguchi, 808-694-8580

stafford.kiguchi@boh.com
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